Caroline O'Neill

From: Guy Selmon

Sent: 01 June 2018 10:01

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: The Proposed Robertsbridge to Bodiam railway line
Thank you

Guy Selmon

Sent from my iPhone

On 1 Jun 2018, at 09:27, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWO RKSACT @dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your e-mail. Is it possible that you could provide a full postal address so that we can
formally register your objection to this application.

Kind regards
Caroline O'Neill

Caroline O'Neill | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, Department for Transport
1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London SW1P 4DR | 020 7944 3196 |

From: Guy Selmon [mailto

Sent: 31 May 2018 23:02

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: The Proposed Robertsbridge to Bodiam railway line

I am writing to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposal of ploughing a railway line
from Robertsbridge to Bodiam.

There is no sense whatsoever in building a level crossing across the A21.

As a member of the local medical community (Orthopaedic Clinical Lead), there is every probability
that this added danger will add to the already considerable trauma burden we have at the Conquest
Hospital.

it cannot be allowed to happen.

Guy Selmon MBBS, FRCS
Orthopaedic Surgeon

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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